ARE YOU INTERESTED IN
BEING PART OF THE
TASMANIAN WINE GRAPE
HARVEST IN 20227

With more than 200 vineyards around the island and
an increasing global reputation for our wines, this is
an exciting opportunity to be part of the dynamic
Tasmanian wine sector.

A one day free specialised "how to pick" wine grapes
training course is being offered by Wine Tasmania for
30 people in late March/early April in both North and
South regions (specific dates to be advised closer to
harvest).

Conducted in partnership with TasTAFE and the
Tasmanian Government, the session will comprise
detailed and practical training at two vineyard
locations, giving you a chance to put what you have learned into practice
by harvesting the very first grapes of the 2022 vintage!

All participants who display competency in the activity will receive a
Certificate of Completion and with their details shared with Tasmanian
wine producers and labour hire companies for potential employment during
the upcoming 2022 vintage and beyond.

Numbers are strictly limited. The training is free of charge, including free
bus transport for participants. If you're interested in undertaking this
training, please call Sue at TasTAFE on 03 6777 2634 or email
sue.forrester-clarke@TasTAFE.tas.edu.au. Further details will

be provided upon registration.
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